

Pristol Police Department DoB



May 4, 2022

TO:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM:

Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:

Alan Bernstein, for The Bristol State House – Request for One-Day

Dancing and Entertainment License for "Community String Project

Event"-May 20, 2022 & June 3, 2022

Mr. Contente:

Lt. Roman Wozny has reviewed the petition, and I agree with his recommendation. Please see attached.

Respectfully submitted,

Kevin M. Lynch Chief of Police

KML/jrp

Attachment

CUNCUN WWW.

TOWN COUNCIL

MAY 1 1 2022

MEETING



Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809 TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900



MEMORANDUM

TO

: CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH

DATE: 05-04-2022

VIA

: PROPER CHANNELS

FROM

: LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

SUBJECT: ALAN BERNSTEIN, FOR THE BRISTOL STATE HOUSE REQUES

FOR A ONE-DAY DANCING AND ENTERTAINMENT LICENSE AND THE ABILITY TO SELL ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES FOR

COMMUNITY STRING PROJECT EVENTS

Sir,

Alan Bernstein from the Bristol State House is requesting a One-Day Dancing and Entertainment License and the ability to sell beer and wine during a Community String Project event. This event will be ticketed with a maximum of 50 tickets sold which will be held on the second floor of the Bristol State House on May 20th and June 3rd, 2022, from 7:30pm until 10pm.

I spoke to Mr. Bernstein regarding the event, and I was advised that the company hired to provide alcohol has the proper license and all staff will be TIPS certified.

After speaking with Mr. Bernstein and reviewing this request, I find no reason to deny the petitioners' request, provided that all guidelines set forth by the application, including any insurance requirements, proper permits, and all Laws and Ordinances governing this practice are followed

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Roman Wozny

Lieutenant Roman Wozny